
HELLO GARDENERS! 

Thereõs no predicting the growing seasonõs end, but the killing frost will sadly be here 

before we know it. We hope youõve had a successful, satisfying growing season and are 

already dreaming about next year! As always, call us at 978.598.3723, or email 

staff@growingplaces.org with any questions or concerns!  

YOUR FRIENDS AT GROWING PLACES 
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Spread the word! 

Growing Places is now accepting applications for our Spring 2015 Teaching Garden. 

Contact Janet OõBrien, Program Manager for more information. 

janet@growingplaces.com | 978.598.3723 


